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¶ The annual Back to School Family Block Party will be 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Saturday, 

Aug. 20 at Bellingham High School. 

¶ The new Parent Square communication tool will soon be implemented. 

¶ Dr. Baker shared a photo from the U.S. Department of Education’s 
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3.0 INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 

3.1 School Board Directors’ Reports. Highlights of comments: 

¶ Mr. Benjamin shared that an ad hoc committee consisting of himself, Ms. Bashaw and 

Executive Director of Communications and Community Relations Jackie Brawley met 

earlier today to discuss applying for WSSDA’s Board of Distinction award. He noted that 

the submission window closes on Sept. 10 and the application will be discussed further at 


